







Motion of Director Hopengarten








Seconded by: ______________

Meeting with Vendors to the Amateur Radio Community

WHEREAS, the Legislative Advocacy Committee met in June 2019 with representatives of various federal agencies and other organizations that are friends of amateur radio, to solicit their understanding of how the ARRL and Amateur Radio are regarded in Washington and to solicit suggestions as to how to improve the stature of Amateur Radio, and

WHEREAS, this Board finds that soliciting the input and opinions of the amateur radio vendor community would also be beneficial in formulating policies for the advancement of Amateur Radio, and

WHEREAS , topics on which vendor input would be welcome include technician class privileges, digital communications, private land use restrictions, hands-free mobile communications, fundraising and increasing membership, and
WHEREAS, most Amateur Radio vendors will be present at the national convention in Orlando, and at HamVention in Ohio in 2020, and some of those vendors may be willing to meet with Board members at that time;

Therefore it is moved that:  
A committee to be comprised of at least three of Directors, to include the Director or Vice Director of the Southeast Division (for Orlando) or Great Lakes Division (for HamVention) respectively, as well as members of the Legislative Advocacy Committee, who shall attend these specific conventions and schedule vendor meetings, thereafter reporting to the Board  as soon as is reasonably possible, but in no event later than the July 2020 Board meeting, such views, comments, recommendations and concerns from the vendor community such Directors believe will be useful to future Board formation of policy and other such considerations
.
Budget estimate: $2,000, as a good time to schedule such meetings with vendors may be Wednesday or Thursday before Orlando and HamVention, necessitating an additional overnight and meals. No travel will be required, as the relevant Directors will already be attending. 
Note from the Movant: This motion proposes a one-time experiment, not a permanent committee.

�Should the ARRL itself sponsor an industry summit?





